
Congratulations
on your degree!

Your graduation from the University of Iceland is fast 
approaching, and I would like to take the opportunity to 
congratulate you on your achievement. You are invited to 
collect your degree certificate from the University 
Cinema (Háskólabíó) on 22 October. 

See further details on collecting your certificate below.

Infection control measures will be in place at all times  
and masks and hand sanitiser will be available on site 
for those who want. 

We really hope to see you at the University Cinema on 
22 October because this is a day of celebration and 
accomplishment for you and the University. We are 
extremely proud of you and wish you the very best for 
the future.

Best regards,

Jón Atli Benediktsson
Rector of the University of Iceland

Useful information for collecting your degree certificate

9 am – 11 am
Faculties of the School of Social Sciences
Faculty of Sociology, Anthropology and 
Folkloristics
Faculty of Social Work
Faculty of Economics
Faculty of Law
Faculty of Political Science
Faculty of Business Administration

10 am – 12 pm
Faculties of the School of Humanities
Faculty of Theology and Religious Studies
Faculty of Icelandic and Comparative 
Cultural Studies.
Faculty of Languages and Cultures
Faculty of History and Philosophy

11 pm – 1 pm
Faculties of the School of Health Sciences
Faculty of Nursing
Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences
Faculty of Medicine
Faculty of Food Science and Nutrition
Faculty of Psychology
Faculty of Odontology

12 pm – 2 pm
Faculties of the School of Education
Faculty of Subject Teacher Education
Faculty of Health Promotion, Sports and 
Leisure Studies
Faculty of Education and Pedagogy
Faculty of Education and Diversity

TIME AND PLACE: FRIDAY 22 OCTOBER IN THE UNIVERSITY CINEMA

ARRIVAL:

Dear Candidate, 

What to do: Enter through the main entrance of the University Cinema. Here you 
must show your ID and then proceed into the foyer in the large auditorium,  
where you will receive your degree certificate. Afterwards, you will have the 
opportunity to have a photograph taken of you with your certificate,  
before leaving the building.

Staff will be on site to provide further instructions.

If you are unable to collect your degree certificate from  
the University Cinema on 22 October, you can collect it  
from your faculty office from Monday 25 October.

1 pm – 3 pm	
Faculties of the School of 
Engineering and Natural 
Sciences
Faculty of Industrial Engineering, 
Mechanical Engineering and 
Computer Science
Faculty of Earth Sciences
Faculty of Life and Environmental 
Sciences
Faculty of Electrical and Computer 
Engineering
Faculty of Physical Sciences
Faculty of Civil and Environmental 
Engineering


